
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE 

HOUSING LOAN REVIEW COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Housing Loan Review 
Committee on Wednesday, August 16, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. has been canceled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Housing Loan Review Committee will be Wednesday, 
September 20, 2023. 
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